
Motor Caravanners Club 

Members meeting following AGM 6th November 2023 

The minutes of the 2022 members meeting were approved by the members. 

Edwin Jones thanked the webmaster. 

Martin Woolven proposed the Wild Heart Trust for this years charity and he informed the group of 
the work that they do. Other nominations for this years charities were Ability for Dogs and Care in 
the Garden. A vote was taken. 

Wild Heart Trust 5 votes 

Ability for Dogs 0 votes 

Care in the Garden 9 votes. 

Care in the Garden has been nominated as our charity for this year. 

Gordon Tutton raised the option for mid week rallies and extra rally days as has previously been 
discussed. Andrew Clapp will investigate this. 

Heather Jennings informed the group that she had been contacted by the Avon Group who would 
like to hold a THS at The Orchards September 9th to 23rd. WE are happy for this to go ahead as there 
is no clash with our rally programme. All members are welcome to attend this. A question was raised 
re booking and cost. Heather stated that this will need to be booked with the Avon Group. 

The meeting closed at 7.55pm 


